

950 Trout Brook Drive West Hartford, CT 06119-1437 860.231.2830 860.232.0705 fax

The Children's Museum · Roaring Brook Nature Center · The Children's Museum Preschool

www.TheChildrensMuseumCT.org

12 May 2017

Petit Family Foundation 32 Whiting Street P.O. Box 310 Plainville, CT 06062

Dear Dr. Petit and the Grants Committee:

On behalf of The Children's Museum, we'd like to offer our sincere gratitude for the recent grant from the Petit Family Foundation. This generous funding will support a pilot program in which 25 young girls from the Hartford Boys and Girls Club will participate in a four-day science summer camp at the Museum.

We are proud to once again partner with The Petit Family Foundation in furthering the advancement of STEM principles for young women. In addition to learning new things, we ultimately hope to excite them about science and broaden their horizons. Without the Foundation's support, this opportunity would not be possible for these girls.

We welcome you to come in for a visit anytime, or once again join us for a day of the camp, as you did last year. If you'd like to schedule a visit, please contact Jim Williams, Grants Coordinator, at jwilliams@thechildrensmuseumct.org or (860) 725-4001

Thank you again.

Warmest Regards,

Michael J. Werle

Executive Director

James R. Williams

Grants Coordinator

The Children's Museum, Inc. (known as The New Children's Museum) is a nonprofit organization, recognized under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; our Federal ID number is 06-0896043. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law, as no goods and/or services have been exchanged.

Total Gift: \$5,000

Received: May 1, 2017